
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

What happens if there is a confirmed case of Covid 19 in our school? 
 

15th September 2020  

 

Dear Parent/s, Guardian/s, 

 

 If there is a confirmed case of Covid 19 in our school, we will be informed by HSE 

Public Health. HSE Public Health advice will be followed at all times. 

 

 We will contact you as advised by HSE Public Health. 

 

 If HSE Public Health decide your child is a close contact of the confirmed case, 

HSE Public Health will get in touch with you directly. 

 

 If HSE Public Health contact you because they have deemed your child to be a close 

contact of a confirmed case, they will also offer advice regarding other members of 

your household, including any other children you may have attending our school. 

 

 The school will be legally obliged to provide contact details to HSE Public Health of 

all those who are deemed to be close contacts of the confirmed case. 

 

Please be assured that we are doing everything possible to ensure the continued opening of 

our school and your ongoing support and cooperation is greatly appreciated. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Luke Kilcoyne. 
Mr Luke Kilcoyne, Principal Teacher. 

 

 

 

 
 


